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November 12, 2015 

 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
Secretary Rosemary Chiavetta  

Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission  

Commonwealth Keystone Building  

P.O. Box 3265 

Harrisburg, PA 17105-3265 

 

 

Re: Petition of AP Gas & Electric (PA) LLC To Request Reduction in Security Amount 

  Docket No. A-2010-2192731 

 

Dear Secretary Chiavetta: 

 

 Please accept this letter as the response of AP Gas & Electric (PA),LLC (“APG&E”) to 

the October 13, 2015 letter requesting additional information in connection with the above-

referenced request for reduction in security amount.  The letter requests a Tax Status Letter of 

Good Standing from the Pennsylvania Department of Revenue.  

 

APG&E submitted its request for a Tax Status Letter to the Department of Revenue in 

March of 2015.  Since that time, APG&E has provided the Department with additional copies of 

previously filed returns, and responded to several Department requests for updated returns and 

reports. At this point, APG&E believes it has submitted all of the information needed by the 

Department in order to issue the Tax Status Letter, but as of today the Tax Status Letter has not 

been issued.  

 

APG&E respectfully requests an additional 45 days to obtain the Tax Status Letter from 

the Department and submit it to the Commission, so that the Petition for Reduction in Security 

Amount can be considered and ruled upon.  
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Thank you for your consideration of this request, and please feel free to contact me if you 

have any questions or concerns.  

 

Very truly yours, 

STEVENS & LEE 

 

Michael A. Gruin 

Encl. 

cc: Jeffrey McCracken, Bureau of Technical Utility Services 


